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State Testing for BAHS Juniors 
Broken Arrow High School juniors are required to participate in state testing, which will include the 
SAT and Oklahoma’s science and U.S. history exams, during the school day this March and April. 
 
Juniors will take the science and history assessments on Wednesday, March 31, and the SAT exam 
on Tuesday, April 13. Both days will be Distance Learning days for sophomores and seniors. 
 
All assessments will be completed online. Students will need to charge their Chromebook to full 
capacity the night before and will need to bring a power cord. Tests will take approximately five 
hours to complete, and many Chromebooks will not last this long. Testing location will be provided 
for students to plug in their Chromebooks.  
 
Students do not need to bring a calculator and will be able to use the online calculator. However, if a 
student would like to use a handheld calculator, they will need to bring an approved SAT calculator 
on test day. 
 
April 12 is the scheduled make-up day for students who miss the science and/or U.S. history test. 
Make-up days for the SAT are April 14 and 15. For additional information on state testing, please 
contact Broken Arrow High School at 918-259-4700. 
 

Preparing for the Exams 
Science and U.S. History: The Oklahoma Department of Education provides a “Parent, Student and 
Teacher Guide” that is available online and in English and Spanish. 
 
SAT: The College Board provides students with SAT practice tools through Khan Academy, which 
includes personalized study plans, full-length practice tests, thousands of interactive practice 
questions, video lessons, test taking tips and more. The College Board provides a "Student Guide" 
that is available online. 
 

Local Scholarships for Seniors  
Local scholarships are now available for Broken Arrow High School seniors. The deadline to apply 
for these scholarships is Mar. 12. See the website for more information. 
 

Tulsa Tech  
The deadline for current sophomores and juniors to enroll at Tulsa Tech has been extended to Mar. 
12. See the website for details.  

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
Broken Arrow High School Parent Teacher Conferences will take place Mar. 4 and Mar. 9 from 4-
7:30 P.M. To schedule conferences, please contact your child’s grade level office or email their 
teacher. 
 
If you have questions about OK Promise, college admissions, scholarships, Tulsa Technology 
Center or other after high school planning, the BAHS College and Career Office will be open during 
conferences from 4-7 P.M. to answer questions!  Please stop by BAHS Main 124. 
 

Dates to Remember 
Gym Night – Mar. 3 
Parent Teacher Conferences – Mar. 4 and Mar. 9 
Spring Break – Mar. 15-19 

https://www.baschools.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/56af8c6acc675/LocalScholarshipList-2021.pdf
https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/ART/56af8c6acc675
https://baschools.socs.net/vnews/display.v/ART/5f9709db29858

